
MAPLE FOREST TOWNSHIP BOARD OF REWIEW 

POLICY FOR ACCEPTING PETITIONS TO THE BOARD OF REVIEW 

POLICY #2011^-8 

Petitioners to The Board of Review of Maple Forest Township may petition The Board 
of Review by person or letter. Although when convened, The Board of review will answer 
phones, this will not be considered an appearance before The Board of Review. Other forms ol 
communication not recognized as an appearance before The Board of Review are faxes, e-
mails etc. 

If appearing before The Board of Review as a representative of a property owner, you 
must have a letter of introduction as proof you are representing said landowner. 

This policy was adopted by resolution at the regularly scheduled meeting of The Maple 

Forest Township Board on February 8, 2011. 

Yes No 

Mark Kniss ___  

Sandra Baynham ,// ___  

Denise Babbit i/ 

Bernie Feldhauser 

tCris Madill «/  


